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Kantner, Libby (CI-StPaul)

From: Niziolek, Dan (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2015 11:26 AM

To: Kantner, Libby (CI-StPaul)

Subject: Fwd: Ordinance and Charter Changes for On Sale Liquor

One more... 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: "Henningson, Samantha (CI-StPaul)" <samantha.henningson@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 

Date: November 18, 2015 at 11:24:24 AM CST 

To: Michael Jon Olson <michaeljon@hamlinemidway.org>, "Schweinler, Kristina (CI-StPaul)" 

<kristina.schweinler@ci.stpaul.mn.us>, "Niziolek, Dan (CI-StPaul)" <dan.niziolek@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 

Cc: "Stark, Russ (CI-StPaul)" <russ.stark@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 

Subject: RE: Ordinance and Charter Changes for On Sale Liquor 

Thanks, Michael Jon. I will include your email in the public record.  

  

Be well, 

Samantha 

Legislative Aide to Councilmember Stark 

Subscribe to Ward 4 E-news 

  

From: Michael Jon Olson [mailto:michaeljon@hamlinemidway.org]  

Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2015 10:37 AM 

To: Schweinler, Kristina (CI-StPaul); Niziolek, Dan (CI-StPaul) 
Cc: Stark, Russ (CI-StPaul); Henningson, Samantha (CI-StPaul) 

Subject: RE: Ordinance and Charter Changes for On Sale Liquor 

  

To Whom It Concerns: 

  

At its meeting on Tuesday, November 17 the Hamline Midway Coalition (District Council 11) Board of 

Directors voted to support ALL proposed changes to City of Saint Paul Ordinances and the City of Saint 

Paul Charter regarding On-Sale Liquor as outlined in the attached documents.   

  

Thank you for your consideration. 

  

Cheers, 

  

Michael Jon Olson 

Executive Director 

Hamline Midway Coalition/District Council 11 

michaeljon@hamlinemidway.org 

www.hamlinemidway.org 

651-494-7682 
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From: Schweinler, Kristina (CI-StPaul) [mailto:kristina.schweinler@ci.stpaul.mn.us]  

Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2015 10:04 AM 
To: michaeljon@hamlinemidway.org 

Cc: Niziolek, Dan (CI-StPaul) 

Subject: Ordinance and Charter Changes for On Sale Liquor 

  

On tonight’s agenda the City Council will be hearing the changes to the Ordinances and Charter 

surrounding On Sale liquor.  Just checking with you to see if your Board has considered this and if there 

was any comment? 

If you have any question you can contact either myself or Deputy Director Dan Niziolek.  I can be 

reached at (651)266-9110. 

Thank you 


